
                                      15th  Sunday in Ordinary Time   ST JUDE THE APOSTLE       16th  July 2017
Recently Deceased 

Vicki Healy 

Seamus Ware 

Eileen O'Neill

Philip Ryan 

Anniversaries 

Patrick Lyons 

Mary Flannery 

Mary Phipps 

Margaret & John Murray 

Ellen Barry

Brendan & Patrick O'Carroll

Maureen Finn

Mary & John Fitzpatrick 

 MASS TIMES THIS WEEK
Daily Mass Monday  to Friday

9.30am 

Saturday 10.00am 

Vigil Mass Saturday 6.30pm Sunday
Massses 10.00am & 11.30am 

Tuesday Divine Mercy Holy hour takes 
place each week  from 3pm to 4pm     

Daily Adoration takes place on Monday from 
7pm to 9pm , Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
from 10.00am to 11.00am . Friday from 10.00am 
to 4.30pm ( Benidiction on 1st Friday after 
9.30am Mass ) Saturday 10.30 a

Next Weekend the 2nd Collection at all Masses 
will be a speacial collection to support Trocaire's 
work in East Africa and will replace the normal 
Share Collection  

Summer activity in St Jude's GAA Club

Comhra continues on a Monday at 
11am

Supervised Bridge 
Play, Monday 10-12 am

Supervised Bridge 
Play, Tuesday 10-12 am

Beginners Bridge 
Lessons, Tuesday 10-12 am

Internet help for 
Seniors Tuesday 10-12 am
Family history chart provided 

Cosy Corner Cafe located in St
Jude's Pastoral Centre open

Monday to Friday from 9.00am
to 3.00pm serving breakfast all

day  lunch from 12.00pm to
2.30pm  & homemade scones &
cakes all day  all items available
for take away come and sample

our tasty homemade treats.

Please note Cosy Corner closed
Sundays for July & August 

 This weekend we bid farewell to 
our choir and music director 
Judit Máte who is going on 
Maternity leave for  a year we 
wish her all the best and look 
forward to welcoming her back 
next year.

   The Saint Vincent De Paul Society wish to 
thank all those who supported their monthly 
collection last weekend which came to €1320
next Collection will be September 9th/10th 

          St Jude's Active Age Group 

Please Note Active Age Bowling on 
Tuesday & Thursday afternoons  
has ceased for the month of July & 
Art Classes have finished now until
September 

Templeogue United Football Club 
are looking into starting a man 
shed in clubhouse. They would 
welcome enquires from interested 
people all enquiries to Liam 086 
3182408 or Albert 087 2454246
email liamrdunne@gmail.com

    Irish College Pilgrimage 
Programme: The Irish College in 
Rome Summer pilgrimage programme 
offers two courses, one for priests and 
the other for parishioners,  scheduled 
to take place this September, 2017. The 
course for parishioners is scheduled 
from 18th - 23rd September.  It will 
provide participants with an 
opportunity to experience Rome, 
deepen their theological awareness of 
the theme of “The Gospel of the Family,
Joy for the World” and enjoy a time of 
guided reflection and prayer together.  
Cost of course is €700 deposit of €300 is
required.   To book phone: 00 39 06 772
631 or email: ufficio@irishcollege.org   -
see www.irishcollege.org €700 
does not include flights 
which need to be booked 
separately 
Angela Kennedy invites you to a 
Coffee Morning in aid of BobLeo 
( Children's orphanage ) on 
Wednesdays  next 19th July  from 
10am to 2pm 518 Orwell Park 
Crescent All are welcome.

Annual Mass of Thanksgiving for the 
members of Catholic Grandparents 
Association will take place in Ballyroan 
Parish on Monday 24th July at 7.30pm 
Celebrant Fr Peter Murphy followed by 
hospitality in the RUAH centre 

TCD Research Study – Help 
required 
Adult volunteers, 60 years and above, are sought to 
participate in a research study investigating 
navigational skills. Participants will be required to fill in 
a questionnaire and then navigate their way through a 
three-dimensional computer generated urban 
environment. The study takes place in Trinity College 
Dublin and is being supervised by Dr Michael Gormley 
(parishioner) who is a psychology lecturer in TCD. All 
participants will receive €10 to compensate them for 
their time. If you are interested please contact 
Giuseppina at giuseppina.spano@uniba.it for further
details. To be eligible to participate you will need to 
have no history of epilepsy, vertigo or motion sickness 

  KNOW YOUR    FAITH   Come to
PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH

AND MINISTRY
An Adult Faith Development

Programme
 

The programme begins this year in Clonliffe 
College on Thursday 28th. September 
2017 (7.00p.m. – 9.30 p.m.).  Booking is now 
open. Places are limited so early application is 
advisable Pathways is a two-year one night a 
week course for adults of all ages wish to 
explore their faith.  It runs from late September 
to May each year. There are no exams and no 
written work.  The only requirement is an 
openness to listening to others and to 
participate.  You can just come along and enjoy!
The cost is €400 for the coming year which may 
be paid in instalments.  Some sponsorship may 
be available for those of limited means. 
For more information please visit 
webpage: www.evangelisation.ie or contact: 
Eileen Houlahan, CHF, PhD, 
Director, PathwaysProgramme, 
Clonliffe College, Clonliffe Road,
Dublin, DO3 P2E7.  Phone : 01 
8379253 Ext 294 
Email: pathways@dublindiocese.ie

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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